
This Consultation Paper is not aligned with the recommendations in the ACCC report. It’s quite simple 
really, we should follow the Massachusetts Right to Repair Act. Nothing more, nothing less. ALL 
information should be freely available as it is in the USA.  
 
Regards 
 

Nathan Ditchburn 
Autofix Mechanical 
Repco Authorised Service  
phone: 9399 1101 
Mob: 0418 612 358 
Email: nathan@autofixautomotives.com.au 
Address: 31 owen road kelmscott  
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